
The fifth summer of the Summer School 

On July 15 the Volga Tech Fifth Russian-Chinese Summer School has completed its 

work 

Participants of Summer School – students of Volga Tech and Fujian Normal University 

received certificates of successful completion of the program. For a week spent in Yoshkar-

Ola, guests from Fuzhou could plunge into the life of our University, our city and Mari El 

Republic. International Cooperation Department and Jean Monnet Centre of Excellence 

organized classes, as well as interesting excursions, master-classes and concerts. During 

Summer School student volunteers from Volga Tech actively helped guests from Fuzhou. 

Chinese students noted that the high level of organization of the program in general, 

hospitality of Russian people and willingness to cooperate with China. 

Since 2013 the International Cooperation Department of Volga State University of 

Technology has been organized Summer Schools for students from Chinese Universities - 

partners of Volga Tech. 

In five years, altogether 72 students from South China Normal University (Guangzhou), 

Heilongjiang International University (Harbin) and Fujian Normal University (Fuzhou) visited 

our school. This is the one of the longest and most successful projects of international youth 

mobility, implemented in Republic of Mari El.  

 



 


